

### Unified Resources Recreation Bowling League

Dear Bowler,

It's that time of the year! Bowling Time! The Unified Resources Recreation bowling league session 1 will start on August 27th and be held each Wednesday for 17 weeks through December 17th. Bowling will begin at 2:30pm and end at 4:15pm. Due to the time limits, some may only get to bowl two games. Please be aware that if the bowler is not at the bowling alley by 2:45pm, their lane will start without them. There is no open bowling for individuals not registered for the URR league.

Transportation to and from Spins Bowl Kent must be arranged by the bowler, family or provider. The bowling alley management has asked that we arrive after 2pm and are done bowling at 4:15 due to the next league. Bowlers must be picked up no later than 4:30pm.

The cost for session 1 is \$90. This includes the use of bowling ball, shoes and maximum of 3 games. The fee must be paid in cash or check by August 15th. No late registrations will be accepted. No money orders will be accepted. Checks must be payable to Unified Resources Recreation. No refunds will be given after August 27th.

URR will be following the bowling alley health and safety guidelines. At this time, there are no extra procedures in place. The bowling alley procedures can change at any time due to State and Local health departments. URR must have a copy of your Emergency Medical form.

We are offering t-shirt for this session. The cost is \$15. We cannot guarantee that we will reorder bowling shirts for session 2. Please mark your response on the included form. The shirts will be received in October.

Please note that the bowling alley is a cashless facility and snack bar purchases are made at a kiosk.

Please return the URR emergency medical form, bowling registration form and fee to:

Mail: Unified Resources Recreation, 705A Oakwood St, Ravenna, OH 44266

In person: Please call to make an appointment to drop off forms at the URR office at 330.297.0078

Any questions, please contact Ashleigh Lawrence at 330.297.7027 ext 331 or email at URR@fcsohio.org.

Thanks!

Portage
THE POSTAGE COUNTY BOARD OF DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES DED

URR is funded by:



# Unified Resources Recreation Bowling League

### **General Information**

\* No refunds will be given after August 27th\*

Name of Bowler:		
Address:		
Phone Number: [	Does this number receive texts: Yes N	lc
Email:		
Would you like notified by TEXT or EMAIL for cancelations?		
Parent/Guardian/Agency:		
Emergency Contact (1) Name/Number:		
Emergency Contact (2) Name/Number:		
Bowling Information:		
Do you need bumpers? Yes No Do you	need a ramp? Yes No	
Do you bowl in Special Olympics' tournaments? Yes No		
Do you have a preference who you bowl with?		
*We cannot guarantee you will bowl with the individuals lis	ted but we will try!	
Will you have staff at bowling the whole time: YES NO		
Who will be picking you up from bowling?		
Payment:		
\$90 for session 1 of bowling		
\$105 for session 1 of bowling and t-shirt Size		
checks made payable to Unified Resources Recreation		



## Unified Resources Recreation Bowling League

#### **Photo Release**

Please check the appropriate bow.
Permission is given to URR to use any photographs, videos, bowling scores, artwork, etc of the partic
pant and the participant's name for news stories, marketing, publications (website, social media, etc)
and community awareness.
Please, no photos.
Participant's Signature
Guardian's Signature (if applicable)
<u>Release</u>
I understand that I must follow Spin's Bowl and URR rules during the URR Bowling league.
I understand that I cannot start bowling until 2:45pm if everyone on my lane is not present.
I understand that my lane assignment cannot be changed mid-season.
I understand that if I have staff billing during the bowling league, they are to be present to help at any
time.
Participant's Signature
Guardian's Signature (if applicable)

Please return the URR emergency medical form, bowling registration form and fee to:

Mail: Unified Resources Recreation, 705A Oakwood St, Ravenna, OH 44266

In person: Please call to make an appointment to drop off forms at 330.297.0078.

Due By August 15th. No late registration accepted!